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We are long time Shoreline residents (Hillwood / Richmond Beach area) and we are DEFINITELY against the
encampments being allowed in Shoreline! 
We pay very high property taxes and have worked hard to have the opportunity to live in a clean and safe
 community.
Allowing encampments will compromise the cleanliness and public safety of this entire community.
What a shame that the issue is even being considered.

Pam McCammon
Robin Clark
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